
Subject: Request Art Work LAPD Lock It Hide It Keep It Campagin
From: "lisa@mediadistrict.org" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: 02/10/2016 03:55 PM
To: gabe@d2v.com
CC: EDWIN GUERRA <38136@lapd.lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Gabe:

Thank you for taking my call this afternoon.  Currently I am working with Hollywood Division in regards to 
posting the Lock It Hide It Keep It signage with the Hollywood Media District BID.  I am looking to have 100 
or so metal signs fabricated to be installed on Hollywood streets.  

I would love to have the artwork and I can do the rest.  Thank you again for your assistance.

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
323-860-0025


